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“Ramadan reminds us of the value of helping others. As we continue to face difficult
economic times, it is important that we take a break from the rigors of our own daily lives

and remember those who are less fortunate than ourselves.

During this holy month, [ wish all Muslims Ramadan Mubarak.”



